
 

 

 

 

  

25 May 2015 

ZZIIMMPPLLAATTSS  HHOOLLDDIINNGGSS  LLIIMMIITTEEDD  

((““tthhee  CCoommppaannyy””))  

AARRBBNN  008833  446633  005588  

  

AAPPPPEENNDDIIXX  33XX  LLOODDGGIINNGG   

Due to an administrative oversight the Appendix 3X (Initial Director’s Interest Notice) for Dr Sydney Mufamadi, 
who was appointed as a director of Zimplats Holdings Limited with effect from 1 May 2015, has been lodged 
after the due date. The Company however confirms that it has arrangements in place to ensure that it meets its 
disclosure obligations under the Listing Rules.  
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Alex Mhembere 
Chief Executive Officer 
Zimplats Holdings Limited 
Tel: + 263 4 886 888 
Fax:+ 263 4 886 877 
Email: alex.mhembere@zimplats.com 
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